
INVITATION LETTER 

To whom it may be concern 

This document is issued by the organizing committee of the “20th International 
Symposium Power Electronics Ee2019” that is going to be held in Novi Sad, 
Republic of Serbia, in October, 23th-26th, 2019. This document confirms that paper 
titled Efficiency-based power FETs size optimization method for DC–DC buck 
converters, corresponding author Rongshan Wei, is accepted for oral  presentation 
during upcoming conference and it is included in the conference proceedings. 
Therefore, we would like to invite Mr. Rongshan Wei to attend the conference 
and present the results of the authors work. 

This confirmation letter can be used for visa application of authors of the paper for 
traveling to Republic of Serbia, organization of traveling to Novi Sad, reservation of 
accommodation in Novi Sad or financing related problems. 

Secretariat of the 
Ee2019 22/08/2019 
Novi Sad, Serbia 


